
 
 

MEMO 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
    
FROM:    Dr. Richard S. Lapidus, President 
 
RE:  Sabbatical Leave Requests AY2023-24 
 
DATE:  November 8, 2022 
 
In accordance with the agreement between the Board of Higher Education and the Massachusetts State College 
Association, I am recommending approval of sabbatical leaves for the 2023-2024 academic year. Such leaves are 
granted on the basis of academic quality of the proposal, as well as other criteria. Prior to my review, requests 
were initially reviewed by department chairs and Dr. Pat Marshal, Provost and Vice President for Academic 
Affairs.  
 
 

Fall Semester 2023 —09/01/23-01/10/24 
Mark Williams      Behavioral Sciences 
Ronald Krieser      Biology/Chemistry 
Eric Williams       Biology/Chemistry 
Mary Baker       Communications Media 
Jessica Alsup       Exercise and Sports Science 
Zachary Miner       Behavioral Sciences 
Cheryl Armstrong (pre-approved deferral)   Psychological Science 
Sara Levine (pre-approved deferral)    Psychological Science 
 
Spring Semester 2024—01/11/24-05/31/24 
Aisling O’Connor      Biology/Chemistry 
Jon Krasner       Communications Media 
John J. Sylvia       Communications Media 
Karen DeAngelis      Education 
Joshua Spero       Economics, History, and Political Science 
Daniel Sarefield      Economics, History, and Political Science 
Sean Goodlett       Economics, History, and Political Science 
Renee Fratantonio      Gallucci-Cirio Library 
Mary Ann Barbato      Mathematics    
  
        
Full Year—09/01/23-05/31/24 
Benjamin Levy       Mathematics 
 


